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From: Suzette Lazaredes

Sent: Tuesday, 5 November 2013 5:37 PM

To: greyhoundracing

Subject: Submission to greyhound racing inquiry

Dear Director,

This is cruel and MUST be stopped immediately - this is 2013, it's a damn draconian practice. Disgraceful practice -
Leave these lovely, peaceful animals alone. Selfish human behaviour!! Makes me angry we have to lobby on the
behalf of animals when it's plain and simply wrong!!!

Sincerely,

Suzette Lazaredes



